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Snowy scene outside of CARP main headquarters 

 

Ahoy! Almost hitting our one-month mark in Czech, CIGYM and CARP says goodbye to Naomi 

Froelich, who helped and supported CARP activities in Czech for the past five days. She will continue 

supporting CARP activities as she prepares to head over to South America to support the CIGYM teams 

there. 

 

 
 

On Monday, February 4, CARP participated in an annual event headed by UPF (Universal Peace 

Federation): An inter-religious gathering of representatives from different faiths, holding discussions with 

a central theme and topic: "Passing on tradition and faith, and the freedom of choice ". 

 



 

 

 
 

Thursday, D. Lee hosted the fourth Peace Talk event with the topic: "How can I truly be happy?" A 

simple yet complex question with much discussion. 

 

Based on Principle point #1, we came to the conclusion that "True happiness is living for the sake of 

others." 

 

 
 

Lastly, on the weekend, we celebrated special holidays with entertainment and a special meal prepared by 

a local family in the community. 

 

We concluded the week visiting a new area and park, where we offered prayers of gratitude and 

determination to begin the upcoming week. 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 


